Dear Community Member,

On behalf of Salt Lake Community College, I want to thank you for your on-going support of the college and for using our Lifetime Activities Center.   As you know, SLCC has been committed to the communities we serve, however the recent pandemic has caused us to evaluate our policies regarding the use of our Lifetime Activities Center. While we are already adjusting our hours and have initiated a reservation system to assist with contact tracing, we have determined more adjustments are necessary.  With students as our highest priority, Salt Lake Community College will transition the Lifetime Activities Center to permanently being accessible only to current students, faculty, and staff for general use starting March 1, 2021 with the only exception being community members who have outstanding memberships. 
As result of this transition, any community memberships that have been purchased within the last year will be honored until the expiration date.  If you choose, we could also refund you on a prorated basis.
In the future, community members can gain access to the Recreation Facilities in one of several ways:
· Becoming a SLCC student and taking a class.  Accessibility available only during the semester community members are active students
· Signing up for a Rec Center course, like CPR or Nutrition – accessibility to Rec Centers available only during class time
· Purchasing a fitness class punch card – accessibility to Rec Center available only for your workout class time  
· As a guest to a current student or staff/faculty member.  Current students are allowed to bring in a guest 5 times during each semester and staff/faculty member may bring one guest with them each time they attend the Recreation Facility

We thank you for your patronage over the years and encourage you to take advantage of the great Recreation Centers, Gyms, and other facilities in your community. 





Kevin Dustin 
SLCC Athletic Director

